
THURSDAY APRIL 6
Rally 11am - 12pm

2016 PUBLIC MENTAL HEALTH EBA CAMPAIGN

If you have any questions contact your delegates or the HACSU office on: 
Ph: 1300 651 931 Email: hacsu@hacsu.asn.au

Meeting at 74-78 Queen Street, Bendigo
only a 5 minute walk to Jactina’s office

RALLY  TO BEGIN AT BENDIGO DHHS 
OFFICES AND MARCHING TO 

THE OFFICE OF MEMBER FOR BENDIGO, 
JACINTA ALLAN

PROTECTED STOP WORK 
10am - 1pm

Organise a group of 10 or more of your colleagues and the HACSU office will 
arrange and pay for a bus to take you to and from the event.  Please contact the 

HACSU office by Monday April 3 to arrange this. 

CALL 1300 651 931  FAX 03 9650 8122  EMAIL hacsu@hacsu.asn.au  MAIL PO Box 206 Carlton VIC 3053
WEB www.hacsu.asn.au   www.facebook.com/hacsu

A U T H O R I S E D B Y  L LOY D W I L L I A M S

hacsu 2017 dhhs eba campaign

JOIN THE STOP WORK ACTION AND DEMAND 
CERTAINTY FOR DISABILITY NOW! 


